Tarzana Neighborhood Council Budget/Finance Committee
Minutes of November 26, 2018 meeting.

Attending:  Committee members Harvey Goldberg (Chairman), Eran Heissler, Bob Shmaeff,          Ken Schwartz, Max Flehinger.  

Stakeholder: Mark Epstein

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goldberg at 7:10 P.M.

There were no public comments

Minutes of the October 17 meeting were approved as presented (motion by Heissler/Schwartz).

On a motion by Flehinger, seconded by Shmaeff, the October, 2018 MER report was approved 

unanimously. 

Financial statements as of October 31, 2018 were discussed and approved unanimously (motion
by Shmaeff/Heissler)

A request from the Events Committee to fund selected expenses for Earth Day 2019 for NTE $950 as follows: Poster Labels $150 and Poster Paper $800. Vendor TBD, to be classified as Outreach/Events/Earth Day/(Specific Expenditure) and come from Unallocated was discussed

and approved unanimously (motion by Flehinger/Shmaeff).

There were no comments by Committee members.

There will be no December meeting.  The next meeting will be on January 16, 2019.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:22 P.M. 

          Max Flehinger

          Acting secretary

